
 

 
 

February 6, 2003 

attn: Reviewing Engineer 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR: 
CMM7900, CMM7910, CMM8900, CMM8910 FCC ID#: APV01030 
  
To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Section 0.459. We have 
requested that the following documents are wholly-owned intellectual property of Skybility and as such 
must never be divulged or allowed to be divulged to competitors within our industry. The Integration 
Guide is included in the list of confidential documents as it is disclosed only under the protection of a 
Non-Disclosure Agreement executed between Skybility and our customers. 

 

Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Hall 
Executive VP & Chief Technical Officer 
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